IDCTA Board Meeting
Minutes for May 5, 2020 Meeting

Attendees (representing a quorum (a quorum = at least 6 board members + 2 officers)):
Cecelia, Cindy, Eric, Fatima, Jill, Karen, Katie, Lil, Mary Jo, Molly

Missing: Alison, Brittany, Emma, Heather, Linda, Michael, Sara

Meeting via conference call started at 7:06 p.m.:
1. 4/7/2020 minutes approved with no changes (Lil moved to approve; Karen seconded).
1. VP of Dressage–Fatima:
1. In the event that we do not have the Dressage show, the committee discussed having virtual tests and having year-end awards based on the virtual tests.
1. June show-Molly:  
2. It's too soon to make a decision about having the 2020 Dressage show, so we have a meeting to decide later in May, if we have enough information – Molly will schedule a meeting.
2. If we can have the show, there will be new release forms, risk assessments forms and guidelines that we will need to consider.
2. There is concern voiced that we may not be able to be prepared for the show in the short amount of time from when we make a decision at the end of this month.  What prep work can we do now?
2. Cece has reached out to the volunteers from last year, and most are unavailable, but she will continue to seek volunteers.
2. Karen and Fatima will put together a survey about interest in attending and volunteering for the show and send to Molly, who will put into Survey Monkey and issue via email.
2. Karen and Fatima commented that IDCTA is responsible to build their own Covid protocol and we shouldn’t just follow what Silverwood has done.  Molly is working with Lisa Froehlig to identify shared best practices. 
1. VP of Eventing - Eric:
3. He is starting to form an eventing committee.
3. He has some ideas for additional to support education.
3. Cece will work on a graphic to help promote eventing on social media.
1. Year-end Awards – Molly:
4. We will need to decide if offer year-end awards and what they will be based on - will discuss when more information on the show season becomes available.
1. Membership – Lil:
5. Current membership is 205 (vs. 246 last year at this time).
1. Schooling Shows - Cecelia:
6. 6 schooling shows have been cancelled. 
6. 1 schooling show (Team Hall) has changed to a virtual format (can be found on our facebook page).
1. Grants – Katie: no grants at this time.
1. Other topics:
8. Molly purchased a Zoom membership on behalf of IDCTA - any member can use it for an IDCTA meeting (as Molly for details).
8. Virtual shows - Fatima talked about virtual shows that she is participating in.
8. Molly will ask our attorney to create a general release form that can be used for Covid-19 and any other issue, at a cost of $300 (board approved).
1. Next meeting will be May 10th at 7 p.m., via conference call or Zoom.

Meeting adjourned at 7:56p.m. (Fatima moved that we adjourn and Eric seconded)
